
Truckee  keeping  tabs  on
registered offenders
Two out of the eight registered sex offenders that Truckee
police  officers  checked  on  this  month  were  found  to  be
violating the law.

The  violations  were  for  failure  to  update  their  current
addresses. Both cases have been referred to the Nevada County
District Attorney’s Office.

Several  times  a  year  detectives  conduct  sex  registrant
compliance checks on the registered offenders in Truckee. The
purpose it to ensure the safety of residents.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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